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December 9, 2020

Dear Texas City ISD Families,

There are two COVID-19 related updates that I wanted to bring your attention to. The first one is that Texas City ISD, with the direction from the Galveston County Health District, is not shortening the 14-day quarantine period for close contacts. The second is that lunch will begin to be delivered again directly to the classrooms but we will re-evaluate again next semester.

The Center for Disease Control recently said a local decision regarding shortening the quarantine period from 14 days to 10 days could be made. Galveston County and the surrounding counties decided that this would not be wise to do and the expectation is for schools from the Galveston County Health District is to not allow students back to school until the 14-day quarantine is completed. You can read Dr. Kaiser’s letter on our website at www.tcisd.org/reopening.  

A COVID Task Force made up of parents, community, board members, teachers, staff, and administrators put together a Reopening Plan in August. The COVID Task Force has been meeting throughout the semester to review the District’s plan to make sure it is meeting the needs of our students and staff. Last month, one of the changes made was to allow students to go to the cafeteria to get their lunch. After several weeks of testing this, we found that it took an incredible amount of instructional time to appropriately stagger students through the line and return to class to eat. Because of that, in addition to an uptick in positive cases in the County, lunches will be delivered to the classrooms once again. Lunch procedures will be reviewed again next semester.  

Please remember during the holidays to wear a mask when in public and around those who do not live in your home, wash your hands frequently and socially distance. Most importantly, if a student or staff member comes in close contact with someone who has tested positive, we need the student and staff member to quarantine to maintain the safety of our campuses, students and staff.  It is critical to minimize exposure to continue to provide instruction on our campuses.  
We appreciate your patience as we update and make changes as necessary for the health and safety of everyone in our buildings.

Sincerely,
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Melissa Duarte, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools
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